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IT’S not every day you get the 
opportunity to literally roll 
out the barrel, but at Scotch-
man’s Hill winery, that’s what
lovers of a good drop will be 
given the chance to do.

Wine — in both bottles 
and barrels — is set to pour 
out the Scotchman’s Hill Bar-
rel Hall doors on the 

The suspected shoplifter.

Scotchmans Hill’s Cassie prepares for the sale.   Picture: PETER RISTEVSKI

Cape theft the last
straw for business 

Queens’s Birthday weekend, 
as the Drysdale winery kicks 
off its special wine sale.

Pinot noir, pinot gris, san-
giovese, sauvignon blanc and 
an award-winning shiraz will 
be among the wine varieties 
available for sale. 

Chief winemaker Robin 
Brockett said the Barrel Hall 
sale was a great opportunity 
for wine lovers to stock up on 
their favourite tipples.

“The prospect of winter 
doesn’t seem so bad if you 
picture yourself in your fav-
ourite chair by the fire with a 
warming glass of wine,” he 
said.

It was a matter of first-in-
best-dressed for a selection of 
the wine barrels for sale, Mr 
Brockett said.

Scotchmans Hill Winery is
located at 190 Scotchmans 
Rd, Drysdale.

Wine sale set to be a barrel of fun
MOLLY SLATER

Anders posted CCTV images
of the suspected cape bandit to
the newsagency’s Facebook
page, urging the public to help
identify her. 

“We are really frustrated

because the woman walked in
(about 11.45am) very calmly
and just walked out with the
cape in front of customers,” Ms
Munro said. 

At 6pm last night the post
had been shared more than
260 times.

Ms Munro said CCTV
showed the woman, who was
wearing a black top and pants
at the time of the alleged theft,
made no attempt to hide the
cape as the walked from the
shop. 

She said thieves had broken
into the Garden St business
twice in the past year with
more than $10,000 worth of
cigarettes, mobiles phones and
clothing stolen. 

“We’ve given CCTV of
those incidents to police to no
avail. There is just so much
theft happening that police are
under so much pressure.

“Our customers who are
very much part of our business
are frustrated that theft from
our business continues to hap-
pen,” Ms Munro said. 

She said other retailers on
Garden St, Geelong West have
been targeted in recent
months. 

“The penalties for theft are
not severe enough to deter
people from doing things like
this.”

Following the thefts last
year, Ms Munro now takes the
store’s cigarettes off site at

night and also leaves the cash
draw empty inside the store at
night.

She said the business could
not bear the cost of fitting all
its merchandise with security
tags.

The theft from East Gee-
long Newsagency comes as
police reveal restaurants, fast
food outlets and milk bars in
Geelong, Geelong West, New-
comb and Queenscliff have all
been targeted in the past week.

Multiple burglaries have
also taken place in North Gee-
long including those at a retail
store, office and a warehouse.
Restaurants in Geelong and
Geelong West have also been
hit in the past week. 

CHAD VAN ESTROP 

A GEELONG West business
owner has chosen to publicly
shame a suspected shop lifter
after she calmly walked from a
shop with a $100 cape. 

East Geelong Newsagency
owner Elaine Munro said her
business has been fleeced of
more than $10,000 in the past
year during a series of thefts
and break ins. 

“We’ve had to diversify our
business because it is so hard
for small businesses to survive.
We now have a mobile phone
repair business, gift lines and a
post office,” Ms Munro said. 

Yesterday Ms Munro’s son

Work crews 
hit gas main
ROAD work crews hit a gas
main in Geelong West yester-
day morning, with residents
reporting a strong smell of gas
in the air. 

Crews resurfacing a part of
George St hit the gas pipe just
before 10.30am with four CFA
crews called to the scene. 

“There was a call of a smell
of gas in the area (about
10.30am) to emergency servi-
ces,” a CFA spokeswoman told
the Geelong Advertiser. 

“There’s been a high read-
ing of gas in the air, and the gas
company and police are on
scene.” 

Power 
bills start 
to bite

Firefighters at the scene of the 
leak. Picture: MIKE DUGDALE

ALEX SINNOTT

BUSINESSES including Grov-
edale Hotel have been slugged
by super-charged power bills
with the pub hit with an extra
$70,000 annually.

Opposition energy spokes-
man David Southwick met
hotel owner John Taylor this
week to discuss the impact of
the Hazelwood Power Station
closure earlier this year.

Mr Taylor said the annual
increase was the largest he had
witnessed over four decades in
the hotel industry. 

“Of course, power bills al-
ways rise, you rarely see them
stay the same,” he said. “But
over the past 12 months, prices
have risen by 45-65 per cent. 

“In dollar terms, we’re pay-
ing $60,000 to $70,000 more
per annum. That obviously has
an impact on the way we do
business and the way many
employers do business.”

Mr Southwick said the Ha-
zelwood closure was driven by
Premier Daniel Andrews’ left-
ist ideology.

“These energy costs are not
only passed on to customers at
restaurants and pubs, the
farming sector is hit hard by
rising electricity prices, so
you’re paying extra in the
supermarket too,” he said. 

“Daniel Andrews wanted to
close Hazelwood early, with-
out any regard to how that
would hit the hip pocket of
people in Geelong and across
Victoria.”

South Barwon MP Andrew
Katos said he had been in con-
tact with a number of business-
es across his constituency
concerned about the power
price squeeze.

HAD ENOUGH:
Elaine Munro at her 
East Geelong 
Newsagency.
Picture: PETER 

RISTEVSKI


